
For Classes I to V 

Dear Parents 

We wish you all the very best for the upcoming annual exams of our children. 

The annual exams for Classes lll - to IX and XI will be conducted from Saturday, 

February 17, 2024 to March 6, 2024. 

 Classes I and II will have regular school. 

 Classes III to V will have PREPARATORY LEAVE on the 16th of February’ 24. 

 

Please note the change in the dispersal schedule carefully and adhere to the 

timings.  

• The school buses will ply on all routes as usual in the morning. 

• There will be only one trip in the afternoon for classes I to IX & XI. 

• Morning timings will be same, but in the afternoon school buses will leave 

from school at 1.00 pm. 

• Parents of Classes I to V will pick up their wards at the bus stop 10 minutes 

later than their usual pick-up time. Kindly use the tracking app ‘Flitrack’. 

• Van students- The students availing vans will disperse at 12:50 pm from 

the allotted gate     only. 

• On foot students/ Pedestrian- Parents will pick up their wards at 1.00 pm 

sharp, from the allotted gates. 

“At the end of the day, the most overwhelming key to a child's success is  

the positive involvement of parents.” 

Regards 

Team Hansraj 


